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Above: This decal was made for

each participant in the February

Show Ride in Memory of Larry &

Derrek Rasch, Mike Obey, and
Frank Bozek.
Thank you to GEM Forestry,

T he Show on
Saturday was a
—~  great success with
" 170 snowmobiles
of all varieties from
Michigan, Ohio, lllinois, MN, and Ontario.
There were six snowmobiles on display
for the Featured Sled, the 1968 Ski Doo
Olympique, which represented the
Plaisted Expedition to the North Pole. The
Plaisted Expedition celebrated its 50" An-
niversary on April 19" in Duluth, MN.

We met Tim and Cathy Pederson in
the fall of 2016 when they stopped at the
Museum with some items that their dad,
Walt Pederson, wore on the Expedition!
Walt passed away three years ago and
the family is working on resurrecting the
amazing story of the trip. They returned a
year ago with more display items. We
mentioned we were doing our 2018 show
in memory of the Expedition and they
were excited about being asked to be the
speakers at our banquet.

The banquet evening began with an
excellent meal prepared by Ethel Toms &
her Beary Patch crew. Following the meal
were the Top of the Lake Communities
Association (TOLCA) Merchant Drawings,
award presentations, our tribute plaque

gion group
held a dance
at the Veter-
an’s Hall fol-
lowing our
event, which
was new this
year. Thank
you to Ted & Sherry Postula for volunteer-
ing for the auction and especially to all our
volunteers who helped make this show a
great success! We can’t forget about our
kids surprising us with a cake for our 45™
wedding anniversary and Greg Busch for
his sweet toast to us.

Next year's Show & Ride will be Feb
15 & 16, 2019. The featured sled will be
the Johnson snowmobile.

Featured Sled line-up

Show Awards Winners:
Fun Ride Favorite/Antique —

Pete Parker, Dave Pigeon, Brian An-
derson from Newberry, Ml on 1963 Ski
Doos. They also received a Memorial
plaque for their generous donation for the
Ride Stickers we had made in Memory of
Larry Rasch, Derek Rasch, Mike Obey
and Frank Bozek.

Fun Ride Favorite/Vintage —

Carl Jensen & daughter on a Kawasa-
ki, from Newberry, Ml
Tow Strap Award -

The Kurtzhals gang on Johnsons, Em-

Newberry, MI, for their generous
donation! 165 people participated in
the memorial ride. Brian Anderson,
Dave Pigeon, and Pete Parker, part
of GEM Forestry, had so much fun
on the ride, they won the Fun Ride
Favorite/Antique award!

for Ellis Sutfin for his contributions to the
Museum, and a fantastic power-point
presentation by Tim Pederson. The even-
ing concluded with a fundraising auction
for the Museum. Our local American Le-

mett, Ml presented to them by last year’s
winner, Scoft Peters.
Featured Sled Award

Jesse Barta, Houghton, MI, 1968 Ski
Doo Olympique-a perfect replica of one of
the Plaisted Expedition replica machines.
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Rear Engine Antique Trail Ride #3
T he rear engine snowmobile riders returned for the third time
prior to the Top of the Lake Snowmobile Museum'’s 26" Annual |
Ride and Show to ride the old rear engine machines on a 100 mile
loop over three days. The ride went from the Museum in Naubin-
way to Curtis on the first day, then on to Newberry on the second
day and returning to Naubinway from Newberry on the third day.

Dave Shope was again the trusty leader of the group, which included five new riders this year. Several of our past
riders were unable to make the ride this year. Riders were from Michigan, Ohio, Minnesota and Canada. Ten machines
made the ride this year but not without some difficulties. Chains broke, gas tanks leaked, throttle cables broke, carbure-
tors had to be adjusted, parts fell off, tracks were jammed, clutches were boggy but the group was able to overcome
most of these problems and complete the three day adventure.

Machines on the ride were Polaris, Arctic Cat, Snowbug, Trailmaker, Polar, Fox Trac, Autoboggan and Eliason. Wyatt
Anderson from Goodridge, Minnesota brought along his Kat Kitchen Cutter, which was a welcome addition for our hot
dog chef, Bernie Reid. The group stopped and had lunch on the trail each day. Every day we had passing riders stop to
see the old machines and to enjoy a hot dog with the group.

As usual Jan McGuirk and Karen Jarema followed the group with the safety sled with its flashing safety light. Charlie
Vallier spent most of the first days ride chasing around the area picking up broken machines so that they could be re-
paired and returned to the challenge. John Ketcher did a great job each day shuttling the group to and from their lodging
with the school bus.

Thanks go out to Curtis Fish & Hunt Shop, Neal’s Auto Parts and Engadine Schools for their support for our adven-
ture, to Ted & Sherry Postula for furnishing the hot dogs and to Roger &
Karen Jarema for bringing all the great snacks. Sherry Postula surprised
everyone with leather key chains shaped like the U.P. which she had
made for everyone on the ride - very cool!

It was great to see how everyone pulled together to jump in and fix the
various problems and create a lot of fun doing so. After the ride, everyone
was already excitedly talking about plans for next year. See you then.

Here is a link for a video of a portion of the ride, by Karen Jarema:
https://www.facebook.com/karenjarema/videos/10215665034047021/

Article written by John McGuirk &

An E-mail message from
Don Hamilton, Guelph, Ontario:

“At last year’s Naubinway show | was fortunate enough
to win one of your fabulous Yamaha Rockers. Not wanting
to waste an opportunity and pay it
-, forward, | donated the rocker to the

Night Ride & Bonfire
This was the third year
for the Night Ride and the
first year for the Bonfire.
The Night Ride and Bon-
fire is a family event, with

Run, a women's only snowmobile
_ ride raising funds supporting people
60 snowmobiles (and a suffering from this hideous dis-

Tucker SnoCat) that went ease. The rocker was placed in the
on the 3-mile ride. The kids had fun playing with the glow  gjjent auction (sold for $165 C.)

sticks that were supplied to everyone. It was a beautiful, helping them to reach a total of
star-filled night — perfect for a night ride! Thank you Ketch- $485,000 for their programs.”

Don Hamilton on his
er family for the bonfire! Yamaha Rocker

http://www.breastcancersnowrun.org
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2018 Top of the Lake Show & Ride Celebrates the

Plaisted Expedition 50" Anniversary

The Top of the Lake Snowmobile Museum first opened in July, 2007. The Museum
has never bought snowmobiles for display, but Charlie is always looking for the
odd ones for his collection. Somewhere around 2009 Charlie found a 1971 Snobyke
| for sale in Green Bay, WI. That wasn’t too far from us, so we made the trip there and
E . _ | returned with a cute little machine we had never heard of. | did some research on it
The Pedersons, Tim, Cathy & Cheriat ~ and found out Walt Pederson made 13 of these. | also dlscovered he was one of the
the banquet, with Jesse Barta’s machine  members of the Plaisted Polar Expedition! Hmmm, ' .
there must be more to this story...

| did a little investigative work and found Walt's phone number. | wanted to go right to
the source and | actually was able to talk to Walt Pederson! He lived in Minnesota and had
some of his books that he wrote, titled “The Adventures of Little Lady”, which was the sto-
ry of Walt’'s snowmobile on the Expedition, called “Little Lady”, written for children. | was
able to order some for the museum to sell. He also said he had a box of the MRE food -
that they took on the trip that they were testing for NASA. He did send me some great Above: Tim & Cathy Pederson on
photos, postcards made about the trip, a dvd of “To the Top of the World” about the trip, Wait's Sno Bike (built by Walt)
and articles, which we framed and put up in the original Museum. | did call him one other time after that to get some
more “Little Lady” books, but he was on his way to California so | wasn’t able to get some. Unfortunately, | didn’t have
any more contact with Walt after that.

Fast forward to 2015 - | read that Walt has passed away. That was heart-breaking for me. Another piece of history
and a great story was possibly gone. We had been so busy with our new and expanding Museum building, | didn’t do
any more research about the Expedition. In Nov. 2016, out of the blue, we got a call from Tim Pederson, son of Walt
Pederson! He had some of his dad’s items from the trip and wondered if we would be interested in seeing them. Yes!!
Tim and his sister, Cathy, arrived with a trunk of Walt’s that hadn’t been opened since the trip ended. Charlie had to pry
it open (drum roll please). Next thing we knew there were pieces of Walt’s clothing spread out for all of us to see. With
temperatures up to -70 degrees on the trip, it was hard to imagine that even that amount of clothing would keep him
warm. Tim and Cathy left a few of the items with us to display. They told us that just that day they had listened to an au-
dio tape Walt had made of the conversation the day they were at the North Pole and the Air Force plane flew over to
verify their location! They each had tears in their eyes as they were talking about this. Tim and Cathy headed back
home, determined to do some more research and work on reproducing the books and other memorabilia about the trip.

Tim and Cathy returned to the Museum in February, 2017 with more display items for us! They happened to be here
during our Show week and had a great time talking to everyone about their father and
the trip. That was when we realized it would be the 50™ anniversary of the Expedition
in 2018, so we asked them if they would be the speakers at our 2018 Feb. Show and
the 1968 Ski Doo Olympique would be the Featured Sled. They immediately agreed to ‘m
be the speakers, which was a huge success! While they were here for our February,
2018 show, they invited us to the 50™ celebration of the Plaisted Expedition, which will
be held on the date the four members made it to the North Pole — April 19" in Duluth,
MN. Families from each of the members of the team on this Expedition will be there.
This tr|p is a story from hlstory that needs to be retold! Museum’s Plaisted Expedition Display

S e T Shsidevts e i Right: The 2018 Engadine

Py Consolidated Schools

. Pre-school class came for
Left: In March, The Tech class from a visit, a snowmobile ride,
% Dickinson-Irons ISD stopped in to see and their Valentine party.
the 1968 Rustler they restored in 2017.
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50" Soo 1-500 & 5th Show & Vintage Lap - Feb 3, 2018

— The Museum was very proud and excited to be a part of the 50" year for the

- Soo |-500! For last year's Memories at the Mile lap we had 67 antique and
& vintage machines make the mile lap before the start of the official race. We had a
feeling this year would have more, but the 1-500 committee told us we had to limit
it to 70 machines due to the number of events they wanted to have before such a
memorable year’s race. That morning, snowmobiles kept coming. Ryan Blain, vintage
lap participant, had 40 flags to distribute to anyone who wanted to carry a flag around
the track in memory of a veteran. Needless to say, the [-500 committee was so im-
pressed, they let all 97 machines make the lap. What an amazing site to behold!

To add to the memories, there were several former I-500 racers participating in our
event. One machine that David Schark brought was a 1971 Arctic Cat King Kat 793
driven by Tim Mazariz. Tim was the fastest qualifier at the first 1-500 in 1969 on a 744

Above: 1971 racer, Roger Griner, gets Arctic Cat Panther. The machine Tim drove this year at the Soo was his original sled.
ready for the lap

He took 10th place with this sled after starting 49th at the 1-500 in 1971. Tim is now 73
' years old and lives in AuGres, Ml in the summer and Englewood, Fla in the winter months.
Roger Griner originally raced in the 1970-75 races and he
B made the lap on his original 1971 Polaris TX machine. Also
I making the lap was Roger Houle on his 71 King Kat 800; Jeff
" & Penny Johnson riding 1-500 73 Arctic Cat SnoPro and a
2005 Firecat; Terry Spencer on his 1986 El Tigre; and Steve
Bishop on his 1973 Polaris Starfire, which raced in 1976.
After the lap, all entries lined up their machines in the park-

Above: #49 Tim . . . .
Mazariz King Kat 800, N area for everyone to view. The smiles, stories, and people

1971 race were plentiful. | wish the 50 years of memories that were float-
ing around that day could be bound into a book. All of us at the Museum were so People’s Choice People’s Choice

. . Winner: Robert Runner Up: Pat
proud to be able to help former racers relive old memories and others make new  gjoom 1976 Arctic ~ Power, 75 Merc Trail
memories! A book of photos by SpeedShot Photography is now available. Cat Z 250 Twister 440

Coming Events for the Museum:[ Top of the Lake Museum Swap Meet/Auction

e Sept 7 & 8 — St. Ignace Tractor/Snowmobile Show & Saturday, Sept.15, 2018

ASCOA Summer Meeting, St. Ignace, Ml Location: Behind the Top of the Lake Snowmobile Museum,
e Sept 15, 2018 — Top of the Lake Swap Meet & Auc- || on the North side of US 2, Naubinway, MI

tion, 8am-3pm Hours: 8:00am-2:00pm. Following the Swap Meet will be a
e Sept 22, 2018 - Honda East, Toledo, OH (Silent Auc- | Consignment Auction beginning at 2:15

tion proceeds will be donated to our Museum!) * $5 admission fee per person (free with a paid Museum
e Nov 2-4, 2018 — Novi Trade Show, Novi, MI Membership) includes admission to the Museum all day;
« Dec 15, 2018 — Snowmobile the Mighty Mac, St. Ig- $10 — 2 place trailer; $20 — 4 place trailer

nace, Ml

Raffle Ticket prizes: Drawing, 3 p.m., Sept 15, 2018
e Feb 2, 2019 — Soo I-500 Memories at the Mile, Vin- e 1st Prize: 1980 John Deere L|qU|f|re

tage Lap before the start of the 1-500 race & Show e 2nd Prize: 8 x 10 Storage Shed or $500
e Feb 15 & 16, 2019 — 27th Top of the Lake Show & * 3rd Prize: $100 Gas Card
e 4th Prize: Snowmobile Rocker

. . ) ¢ 5th Prize: Snowmobile Print
If you wish to advertise your show or business, you can | o gth Prize: $50 Cash

submit a business card in our newspaper, or a banner . .
ad on our website. Contact Marilyn for information. Tickets available at the Museum—35/one; $10/three

Ride. Featured sled — Johnson.
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2nd Annual Snowmobile the Mighty Mac - Dec 16, 2017

Dec 16. 2017 started out as a very cold day (6 degrees), but once the 104 snowmobiles
lined up for the 2" annual Snowmobile the Mighty Mac, the cold was the second thing on
everyone’s mind. The first thing was how exciting it was to be doing something beyond the
ordinary and also a part of history in the making.

Leading the pack was 80 year old Jim Langley, who drove here from Denver, Colorado to
participate as the Grand Marshall. Jim and his friend, Clark Dahlin (who has passed away)
made a historic Vancouver to Maine Transcontinental trip on 1967 Polaris Colts in 1966! = >
The story can be found in “The Legend of Polaris” book, pages 52-53. Their machines were ~ Bridge Crossing, Dec 16, 2017
specially equipped from the Polaris factory with brake lights, windshield wipers, a Minnesota license plate, turn signals
and wheel kits to make them legal to travel through each state. On their way through Michigan, they had to cross the
Mackinac Bridge, making them the first to cross on snowmobiles. Louis Leveille was manning the toll booth that day and
he remembers charging them $1.50 each, the motorcycle rate. (Louis came to the lunch to meet Jim again.) The pair
traveled on to Portland, Maine to finish the 4,018 mile trip in 24 days. For Jim to be making this Mackinac Bridge cross-
ing again, 51 years later, was a very emotional experience for him. “It was one of the best days of my life!” He was kind
enough to autograph the Legends of Polaris books and snowmobiles for the drivers that day.

There were a few breakdowns along the way, 96 officially finished the trek across the 5-mile long suspension bridge,
which stretches over Lake Huron and Lake Michigan and connects the Lower Peninsula to the Upper Peninsula. All driv-
ers and cheering fans were offered lunch at the Mackinac Grille in downtown St. Ignace.

After lunch awards were handed out. Monica Dohmen was introduced to explain how the Jim Langley adventure sto-
ry began. Her friend, Mitch Magnusson, found this 1967 Polaris Colt that made the Transcontinental Trip on property he
purchased and recognized it. As a child, he was in Roseau MN when Jim and Clark drove through there. Mitch ended up
in a picture taken with them and remembered the extra taillights and other special features on the machines.

Mitch told his friend, Monica, about his find and she did an amazing amount of research to uncover the story be-
hind it. They contacted the original owner, Jim Langley, contacted him and asked Jim to come on our Bridge Crossing as
the Grand Marshall. Jim was so excited, he drove here from Denver, CO to speak to the 150 gathered about his adven-
I I = tures and how the Transcontinental Trip idea began.

Two brave women who also made the trip across the Mackinac Bridge were intro-
| duced at the lunch presentations. One was Christy Healy whose husband, Carl, and
two of his friends made the trip last year. Carl passed away in June, 2017. Christy
' and her friend, Jerry Cooper, decided to make the trip this year in memory of Carl!
The other woman was Betty Redman, who drove across with her daughter and son-in
-law, in memory of Betty’s late husband, Brad. Brad always told Betty to conquer her
fears. Betty also made a very generous donation to the Museum! We are honored to
be a part of so many great stories! It sounds like we will see them next year, too.

Next year’'s date to Snowmobile the Mighty Mac is Dec. 15, 2018. Lunch will be at
the St. Ignace Little Bear Arena. Registration will be online through the St. Ignace

Jim Langley on his original 1967 Polaris
Transcontinental trip machine Visitor's Bureau. See you on the Bridge!

rpoikionok o UL UL

Our Museum t-shirts are
showing up in lots of places
around the world! If you
have a picture of our shirt
in a cool place, send it to us
for our Traveling Shirt spot

Snowmobile the Mighty Mac Awards
Ceremony Winners

e Farthest Traveled — Jim Budzinski, Marietta, GA

¢ Best Wheel Kit — Jerry Gengler, Chesaning, Ml

¢ Oldest Snowmobile — 1963 Ski Doo, Matt Vanden-
bosch, Dewitt, Ml

e Best Costume — Donna Johnson, Warren, Ml

¢ Youngest Driver — Tucker VanHaitsma, Allegan, Ml
(12 yrs)

o Oldest Driver — Jesse Foster, Fenton, Ml (82)

e Grand Marshall Award --Jim Langley, Denver, CO

" Left: Doug Lubahn sporting the
Museum Show shirt in Florida.

I IS EEN R S SE Y L S R
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Mike Hetteen Visits the Museum

. Mike Hetteen and his wife, Janet, from Roseau, MN, visited the %
| Museum on March 20, 2018. Mike brought tubs full of his memo- #
rabilia from his dad, Allan Hetteen, one of the co-founders of
Polaris. He left an unbelievable amount of pictures and infor-
mation about the history of Polaris!! Our volunteers, John and
Larry will definitely be busy in the Library for a while! Mike saw a
jacket hanging on the library wall that belonged to David Johnson, another Polaris co-founder. Janet sent us a picture of
David's wife, Eleanor, holding the same jacket! Janet took a picture of the jacket to show Eleanor that David’s jacket
went to a good place. Thank you Tony Rolfes for loaning us David’s jacket!

. <

- Mike with some of his donations
Mike & Janet Hetteen & Charlie

C‘hris & Brendan, crew members of CHC Construction, arrived on Friday night and
worked through the night and all day Saturday to finish polishing the floor in the
new addition. They drove here from PA to do this job!

We have applied for a grant for our next big project in the addition - the Soo 1-500
race display. We are on the look-out for Soo I-500 memorabilia for our display. Please
spread the word for us! We will take items on loan or as a donation. The Soo 1-500 has
an amazing 50 years of history and we would like to share that with our visitors.

Michelle Vallier-Labadie £%

: recently became a _
marketing ambassador for

—y Sled Star Designs. Sled Star Designs supply their cus-

* tomers with one of a kind custom graphics printed on the

best quality materials. For more information, visit their
website at: www.sledstardesigns.com

E _ They are planning on doing a wrap design for one of
CUrtis Groomer keeps Trail 2 Charlie’'s Hus Skis. Be on the lookout for Michelle on Above: Ivan Hansen and Michelle

_ e the trails North of Newberry next year — promoting this  Ellis presented a check to the Muse-
from Curtis to the Rexton “T” in company from Bend, Oregon. um for $760, the proceeds from the
shape March White Pine Lodge Show in

Christmas, MI. Thank you!
Photo by Steve Landon

Thank you to the
Wayne Flatt family for
f donating the shelves!!
! They just purchased

1 “The Anchor” in Naubin-
way and didn't need
them. What a great
asset to our gift shop!
£ Lori Vallier has been
doing a fantastic job
setting up the shop!

. in Q! " 2=l
New in our Museum Gift Shop Kids cloth > ‘ -

Gift Shop gets a new look-and new items!

“Three of a Kind” print

Above: Bottle openers

Items in our gift shop can be sent to you; call (906-477-6298) or email us! Check out our gift shop online
Website Information: Visit us on the web at: www.snowmobileMuseum.com

Featured are various snowmobiles, gift shop items, and you can become a member online. You can advertise on the website with
a banner ad for $100 a year. All proceeds go to the Museum. Please contact Marilyn if you interested in any information about the
Museum or the website. Also, visit us on Facebook: “Top of the Lake Snowmobile Museum.”
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Ve \ Museum receives Operational Support Grant v | National
michigan A Endowment
comc:i for he Top of the Lake Snowmobile Museum has been award- for the Arts

cu(l?grgi 7 ed a grant of $11,250.00 for Operational Support from the ART WORKS.
affairs Michigan Council for Arts and Cultural Affairs (MCACA) and the National Endowment for the Arts (NEA
— ART WORKS). The grant was awarded through the MCACA peer review process and was one of approximately 310

applications to compete for the Operational Support Grants by MCACA for the fiscal year 2018 funding.

The grant is for Operational Support for costs associated with the operation of the museum. It requires a 1:1 match
and will help the museum to leverage $11,250.00 of support from its annual income and the many donations received
from supporters. In particular the Museum has received grants from the Graymont Community Economic Development
Fund and the Sault Ste. Marie Tribe of Chippewa Indians. It has also received significant donations from the Antique
Snowmobile Council of America, The Midwest Vintage Snowmobile Shows, Inc. (Waconia), many snowmobile clubs, its
internal $1,000 Challenge program and many Museum members.

The MCACA peer review process allows for each grant application to be competitively considered by a panel of in-
state and out-of-state arts and culture professionals. This ensures the taxpayers, who support this project through legis-
lative appropriations, and all other visitors or residents in Michigan will have access to the highest quality arts and
cultural experiences.

Museum receives a grant from Enbridge Energy
Alex Iseri, Director of the Mackinac Economic Alliance (MEA) and Emma Cook, Analysist, Community Development
of Enbridge, were at the Museum on Dec 18, 2017 to make a presentation of a $4500 check. This is a result of the grant
that Alex and the MEA worked on, making it possible for us to purchase video-conferencing equipment. This equipment
will be available for large group meetings in our meeting room or smaller groups will be able to use it in our new, sound-
proof Library. Call the Museum for availability and fee.

St. Ignace Snowmobile/Tractor Show

The snowmobile/tractor show will be held Sept 7 & 8, 2018, in conjunction with the Owosso Antique Tractor Parade
& Show in St. Ignace, MI. In addition this year, the Antique Snowmobile Club of America will be holding their Summer
Meeting in conjunction with the snowmobile show. ASCOA members will have their antiques on display inside the Little
Bear Arena, along with the snowmobiles on display for the Museum Show. The ASCOA holds their Summer & Winter
meetings in different areas of the Midwest each year and have chosen this show to hold their Summer meeting this year.

1400+ tractors were at this show last year, so we are asking for the snowmobiles to come to the Little Bear Arena on
Thursday between 3:00 and 8:00 or very early Friday morning to avoid the congestion in town on Friday morning. Snow-
mobiles will be displayed inside the Arena and the tractors will be outside. This is going to be a fun award event and all
snowmobiles are welcome!

e Location: Little Bear Arena East, Downtown St. Ignace

e Times: Friday, Sept 8, 10:00 am-5:00pm; Saturday, Sept 9, 10:00am-3:00pm. Award presentations at 3:00pm

e Cost: Free Admission and Free to display snowmobiles.

¢ Registration forms are available at the Top of the Lake Museum. Please call or email for a form. We recommend

calling the Museum for pre-registration at 906-477-6298 or info@snowmobilemuseum.com.

his was the first visit for =
the local Homeschool |
kids and they had a
great time! Up to 50 kids of
all ages, from the Curtis,
Engadine, Gould City,
Germfask, and Newberry
areas gather together often

Welcome New Members!
e Don Swanson, Dewitt, Ml
e John & Debbie Obrecht, Romeo, MI
e Alan Bilacic, Turner, Ml

e David Timm, Pinckney, Ml

e Darby Larsen, Kalkaska, Mi
for field trips. This time they chose the Museum. Charlie gave them the :
grand tour and they finished their visit in the meeting room with our activity Wyatt Anderson, Goodridge, MN
sheets. Charlie asked them a few questions to see if they were paying at- e Jack & Patty Thomas, Newberry, M
tention to him earlier. He did get the correct answers! We are so glad we e Tom & Jean Alanen Mass City, Ml
can be a part of their education!
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Waconia, MN Show & ASCOA Winter Meeting
Jan. 26 & 27, 2018
Waconia, 2018 — the year of the Mercury and there were some awesome Mercs on display s
in the ballroom! The Antique Snowmobile Club of America held their 2018 Winter Meeting in
conjunction with this show. Charlie has been a member of the Club for many years and is
Michigan Director so a drive to MN for these two events only made sense. Thanks to Steve &
Alan Bilacic, we were able to take the Twin Track and the 1969 Prototype with us. The Waco- E -
nia Committee was excited to have these one-of-a-kind machines on display for everyone to Above:,Jim Lang'éy was at the
Waconia Show. Jim was the
see. While Charlie was scoping out the many events going on outside, Marilyn was inside with 5.4 Marshall at the Macki-
these machines, enjoying the warmer temperature and talking to Cec Becker and Gary Gil- nac Bridge Crossing in Dec.
bertson, who created both of the snowmobiles we brought. There were so many people ask-
ing questions about the Twin Track, and | was also in charge of keeping the video we have of
the Twin Track going around a track playing. We also met Doug Hayes, who won the Soo I-
500 in 1976 on a Merc. He had a picture of the winning snowmobile and we talked to him
about getting a copy for our 1-500 display. The show had 950+ machines for their ride on Sat.,
a swap meet, with a banquet, very interesting speakers and an auction on Sat and concluded
with races on Sunday. The Museum brought 2 Merc rockers for the auction, painted for this
s event. The Waconia Committee ended up
- donating the money they received from the
auction back to our Museum! We also were
able to bring the Twin Track and 69 Prototype
back to the Museum to keep on display for 2
years. Thank you Steve & Alan!

1974 Mercury Twin Track and the 1969 Prototype they built — «ijr % e % e wiphe wifiie % oo % e wiie % oo Merc rocker for the
Cec Becker and Gary Gilbertson S Sy SV W Sl Sue Sy SN SR Waconia auction

Building Fundraiser Form—501c3 Not-For-Profit Corporation

R

The Museum Board is seeking funding to support the Museum operations and
paving of the parking lot. A business, snowmobile club, or person who donates
will have their name on the Museum donor wall. Donors will receive a tax-
deductible receipt. $1000 donors will also receive either lifetime membership or a
free banner ad on the Museum website for five years.

Naubinway, M1 Return form to: Top of the Lake Museum
W11660 US 2 P.O.Box 2
Naubinway, Ml 49762

f the Lake

obile Museum

The fundraising contribution will be used for support for the new Bombardier addition, and to continue the growth of
the Top of the Lake Snowmobile Museum.

other stoo ssoo <> $1000

Name/Business

Address City State__ Zip

Phone Email

Amount $ Q Check O Cash <>Credit Card (Please call with card information)
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Naubinway, MI

(D0E) 643-9540

THURSTOM CHIROPRACTIC CLINIC

D @Mﬁ'm

135 BERTRAND ST. ® SAINTIGNACE, MI 49781

Snowmobile Parts, Accessories & Rentals
Custom Lettering - Sled, Truck & Trailer

Trail Conditions Updated Daily On Our Website
Call: 989-DIG-SNOW - (989) 344-7669

www.SledheadsUSA.com 6636 N. Old 27
email: sledhead@frederic-mi.com Frederic, M1 49733

BRUCE GUSTAFSON, :R1, REALTOR®
PATRICIA GUSTAFSON

(906} 477-6221 OFFICE

[906) 477-61 70 FAK
{906) 477-6549 HOME OFFICE
(906) F87-0313 BRUC L

(306) 235-6257 PATRICIA CELL
bruce gusiafson@coldwel lhanker.com
pustafson team@chgreatlakes. com

COLDWELL
BANKER O

SCHMILTT REALTURS®

W OIITI1 HIGHWAY U152 @
Each Offica s Independently NALTRINWAY, M1 49762 Zm,l
Owied and Opsmatad. wwvr.chaeatl akes.com M

ji i Bremt Lanrses
Thumb Coatings & Graphics jSrestisusen
UVinyl Leffering & Hydrographics
wwiw thumbcoatingsandgraphies.com

Phene: [810) 831-3511
Phene: (986) 322-1238

2103 Vernor Rd.
Lapeer, Ml 48446

810-441-0530
dlubahn@absolute.com
DOUGSVINTAGESLEDS.COM

Advertisers

Renze

/DO-W!%- 5%:14‘(*,

www.Ren

0: 517.787.0477
17.812.9369

Visit our onlin
ThePartConnection.biz

Ti
Specializing in parts for:

SNOWMOBILES - ATV'S * MOTORCYCLES
MUSCLE CARS + WAVERUNNERS
DIRT BIKES - KELCH GAS CAPS

Thel

BEAUDOIN’S
MARATHON SERVICE

P.O. Box 161
UsS-2

Naubinway, MI 49762
906-477-6900

@ wereuw $
WWW, Flsll andlll!lll Shllll COM

P.O. Box 219, W17148 Main 5.
Curtis, Michigan 49820

Toll Free: 1-877-586-9531

Ph: 906,/586-9531

Fax: 906/ 586-3808

Hank (586) 791-8140
fax (586) 791-1070
Neal
36546 Moravian
Paul Clinton TWE. MI
- 48035
Retail

Wholesale SpOI’t Mm

Snowmobile Parts & Accessories
sportmartpark @att.net

BEARY PATCH RESTAURANT

Located on US 2
906-477-6214

HOURS OPEN: %

7am = 2pm Every Day Great Food!
Breakfast All Day

WI4740 US 2
2 Miles West of M-117
Engadine, Ml 49827

Creat Lakes Feed & Supply, LLC

Reyen Pershinske

(906) 2836749
13864 HWY M28
Newberry, M| 49868

% CUB’S

ST. IGNACE EWBTS

W522 Portage St. Cub McLean, Owner
St. Ignace, MI 49781 (906) 643-CUBS
cub il.com 2827

MOTORCYCLES * WATERCRAFT = ATV'S
. s - Es

$ BN Do Suningham

PWC /SNOWMOBILE SPECIALIST

" danihondaeastioledo.com
Kawasaki www.hondaeasticledo, com
sedeaoo Larn-am Fa:;’:‘i?.;lﬂ,f:gm
ARCTIC CAT 1230 Conant St
POLARIS ..o,  Maume ohiss

RIDE HND SHOW

Last Weekend in january
January 25 & 26,2019

Cycle City Inc.

Eric Malmsten
General Manager

fb?_(ln_-l

GYCLE CITY INC

29 Eacanaba, Ing &
Phone: 906-786-5834

oﬂarl‘gsé)
Ericiacyclesitying,com

NIV, Matemencles, Side by Sides, Snowmubiles,

6731 County 426 ML3 Rd
Escannba, M1 49820

Puomer Equipment, Outhoands

Gut River
Small Engine Repair
SALES + PARTS + EXPERT REPAIR SERVICE

Chainsaws - Utility Vehicle + Lawn & Garden
@ Small Engines - Truck Snow Plows

Everette Schultz, Owner M
;i 36
Husgvarna 906-292-5496 Sess

W 5367 Cut River Rd.  Epoufette, Ml 48762

MEMBER OF MICHIGAN AND
NATIONAL AUCTIONEER ASSOC.

gl

ﬁmm AUCTION SERVICE, INC.
Scott Sykora, Auctioneer

ALCTIONEERING - LIGUIDATIONS - APPRAISALS
ALUCTIONEERING 15 QUR FULL-TIME

PROFESSION
www.sykoraauctions.com
6028 E. Colonville
John McConnell Clare, MI 48617
Auctioneer (989) 386-0694
(969) 588-9591 Fax (389) 386-2246
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* Edmund Fitzgerald Exhibit  * Lighthouse Tower Tours
Featuring Ship's Bell * Museum Store and Fudge Shop

= Lightkeepers Quartersand  » Overnight On-Site Accommodations
USCG Surfboat House Availahle $06-492-3747

* Shipwreck Museum Gallery  » Museum open May 1 to October 31
and Theater 7 days a week 10 am to 6pm

WWW.SHIPWRECKMUSEUM.COM - 206-635-1742

Advertisers

HIS AMAZING GRACE
Lakefront Vacation Rental

MILLECOQUINS LAKE
W12792 2nd Street

Engadine, Ml 49827
906*477%6123
His Amazing Grace

JERRY'S NOS CAT

PARTS, LLC
Specializing in NOS Arctic Cat
Parts 1987 and Oider

JERRY LEGATT
(320) 290-5239

225 1st Street SW » PO Box 294
Rice, MN 56367

www.JerrysNOSCatParts.info

Antique Snowmobile Museum of Indiana

Daniel C. Blaney, J.D.
Executive Director & Curator

HiaAwATHA ASSOCIATES

INNMOVATIVE ENTREPRENEURSHIP
RIcHARD F. PERSHINSKE

(906} 477-6272
(906) 399-2586

NE474 KRAUSE ROAD
ENGADINE, MI 49827

GREENACRESOG09

GREAT LAKES » GREAT FISH
Bus. PH, (S06) 477-6027

Carl & Don Frazier, Inc.
WHOLESALE - RETAIL Fism
Cor. ArBOoR & Main
MNAauBINWAY, Ml 49782

CARL - 477-6504
DOM - 477-6294

PHONE (906) 293-5160
FAX  (906) 293-8696

First National Bank
of St. Ignace

Merle J. Edwards
Vice President/Regional Branch Manager
Newberry and Naobinway Branches

P.O. BOX 466
NEWBERRY, Ml 40868

E-mail: medwards @fnbsi.com
MMLS: 891131

B D&D

HOME CENTER

Wa1006 Melvile S1.
Engadine, M| 49827

7387 M-123
Newberry, M| 49868

Ph (906) 477-6881
Fx (90€) 47 7-6890

Ph (906) 293-5508
Fx (H0E) 283-5673

www,dd. doithast.com

Charlie's Sheds
8x12 or 8x186, Other sizes available
Built on treated 2x6's, wide door
Your choice of shingle color
Set-up, tax, local delivery included

Charlie Vallier :
MN9039 State Hwy M-117
Engadine, Ml 49827
906-291-0628
cmvallier@lighthouse.net .

Can be seen 6 miles north of Engadine

Malloy Sigy Co.

A Family run business since 1930

Chris IMalloy

906-286-1895

FacEBoOK MALLOY SIGNS

WANTED

MASSEY FEAGUEON

kI Whiz

Snowmobiles & Memorabilia

David Shope - 906-280-6630
Rapid River, MI

I P oy
AN G
ENTERPRISES

Rick & Nancy Mallory  Cass City, Michigan
New & Used Snowmobile Parts

Studs & Buy —__Seil T.T ade Mo S
Carbides . lioryr@aveinet =
989-872-9965 -or- 989-551-7533

Bruce Schoblaska
6555 Kawula Lane
Sobieski, Wi 54111

WEBSITE:
www.gogodiablo.com

EMAIL:
bruce@gogodiablo.com

CELL [920) 676-7562

The Leader In Hybrid Lubricant Technology
USA Distributor - Order Factory Direct

LEGEND PERFORMANCE, INC.

Mark Zaic
President / CEQ
maili@legendperformance.com

888-ZX-SERIES
997-3743

WWWw. Il'g("ll d pe rformance.com

«Smaoked Fish -Clothing & Souvenirs
+Bait & Tackle -Iverson Products

Proudly Dwned and Dperated by Sally Schultz

Antique & Vintage Snowmobile Association
at the Crossroads, Marquette, Ml
2019 Snowmobile Ride & Show
Feb. 22 & 23, 2019

Tim Hill, President
ttimlaura@aol.com

FAST FLOW
FUEL LINE

Made in the US fuel-line.com

-!’Alﬂbq, s

is b
UARIS
Don Soukup

3031 Idlewild Rd.
Sturgeon Bay, Wl 54235

Dr. Mario’s

villﬂ‘g

(920) 743-7660
drmario@wildblue.net




ROTH'S RESORT
MILLECOQUINS LAKE

N7225 Main Street
Engadine, M1 49827
* *
Larty & Kelly 906*477*6123
Roth kraeroth@sbeglobal.net

Facebook / Roth's Resort

7,
A7) =
GAZINE
Snowmobiles « ATV's « Racing

Performance - Swap & Shows
Features & More

989-588-9213

winningedge@chartermi.net
www thewinningedgemagazine com

AL
WE'VE GO

= Fublishing
* Graphic Design

15

Like us on Facebook

* Photography
» Experience
+ History

* Dedication

- SAM RECK
4 OWNER

W11644 Highway 2
Naubinway, Ml 49762
906.477.1148
sreck906@gmail.com

10964 90th Ave
Mecosta, M1 49332
B88-533-5015
LakesideMotorsports.net

Necso

SFEED GHOF

4566 N. Greenville Rd
Greemville, M1 48828
616-154-9135
NelsonsSpeedShop.com

JANUARY 25-27. 2019

651-649-14688 WWW.INWVSS.com

. Any Season, Any Reason’
White Pine Lodge is the perfect-
place to end your day!

E 7889 W. M-28 » Christmas, Ml 49862

906-387-1111

Michelle Ellis
General
Manager

Cell:
906-440-7911 J

info@whitepinelodgeonline.com » whitepinelodgeonline.com

Advertisers

r

John Matchinski
Builder, Inc.

P.O. Box 213 <+ Engadine, Ml 49827
Phone: 906-477-6825
Fax: 906-477-6865
Licensed & Insured C
Together We Achieve = il
The Extraordinary.

-

Ski-Doo
Sea-Doo
Alumacratt Boals
Mirrocraft Boats

DEAN (DINO) SIMONAR
VP/Sales Mgr.
MON-WED-FRI| 3am-8pm

Evinrude
SIMONAR SPORTS
1601 Main Street
Luxemburg, W1 54217
simonarsports@centurytel.net

TUES-THURS 8am-Spm  SAT Bam-4pm

Can-Am UTV
Can-Am ATV
Can-Am Spyder

(320) 845-2725
FAX {320) B45-5850
(800) 303-1171

SUN CLOSED

- Naubinway, MI

TANNER FLATT

P-906.477.9600
C-906.287.0109

906HUNT.COM

W11695 US 2
NAUBINWAY,MI

/" adéba )

Michigan's Upper Peninsula
Naubinway
Sault Ste. Marie
Gladstone

o Fresh Hot Breakfast
* Ride from your Room
¢ Tree Wifi
* Premium TV Package
¢ Access to U.P. Trail System

Jennifer Lancour Gertie Meier

Oyuna Gabbard Katie Mattson

Kaylee Metcalf Tim Miller
(-UFM’A ('nlum.{urj = (Sumniay Dam -5 e

Later appoiniments available! | ‘Walk-iny ‘Welcome!
(906) 477-6201

——— (906) 477-610] ————=c

Barnyard on Trout Lake

GIIST/L

MARK VOMDERWERTH
{906) 569-3821
Synthetic lubricants
ZO#36658
Firewood » Backhoe Work = Odd Jobs
CABIN RENTAL
www.exploringthenorth.com

ot

JdiMm WOOLEVER
OwNER

7566 B US HW
P.O. B0
ALANSON, MI 49706

231-548-1299
JMIUESPANKYSPFOWERSPORTS.COM

E.J Mert

DISTRIBUTOR

ANY I‘irgﬁl:’lvfl.sh:'lOTDR CMS Cz‘ﬁg

296 S. Hessel Pt. Dr. » PO. Box 40 / Hessel, MI 49745
PHONE (906) 484-2434 - FAX (906) 484-2501
bradkoster@easternup.net - mertaughboatworks.com

BRAD KOSTER

GASOLINE & OIL
BOAT STORAGE

President

"’flnhns:m‘

27th Top of the Lake Show & Ride
Feb 15 & 16, 2019
Featured Sled - Johnson

Friday-2 Rides Sat - Show & Banquet
Naubinway, MI 906-477-6298

\ wirw.adabahotels.com /

ORI
el

vsea
Pf\‘, - “‘”‘L‘

JohnGriffinRealestate.com

906.484.2022
JohnGriffinRealestate{@yahoo.com

Helping Families Like Yours
Since 1978

“Your CLOSEST SOURCE TO THE FACTORY FOR ARCTIC CAT PARTS!™
PARTS ﬁ +SHOWMOBILE
*CLOTHING =ATY
+ACCESSORIES *PROWLER
“LUBRICANTS m"c c‘r *WILDCAT

www.rvsporis.com
_parts@rvsports.com
>, 2 7 218.681.1007,/P
e, 218.681.8420/F
A 800.826.5403

3429 Wolf Road (I-75 & M-81)
Saginaw, M1 48601
www._precisionfleet.com

Doug Zehnder
(988) 754-4434
Fax (989) 752-3223




Top of the Lake Showmobile Museum

W11660 US 2
Naubinway, Ml 49762
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Snowmobile the
Mighty Mac

Saturday, September 15
8:00am - 3:00pm
— $5.00 admission —

(free with a current Museum Membership)

Swap Meet fee includes
admission to Museum.

$10 — 2-place trailer
$20 - 4-place trailer

Auction begins at 2:30pm

All
Recreational Toys
Welcome




